
      

 

 

The CIVIC LAB at Skokie Public Library offers information and thought-provoking 

activities to support dialogue and engagement on issues that affect our community.  

 

Dear Elected Official 
 

Make your voice heard in 2017—contacting elected officials 

is easier than ever. Here are some simple ways to find your 

local, county, state, and federal representatives and deliver 

your message to them. After all, our government is for the 

people, by the people. 

 

Finding and contacting your local and county officials: 
 

Village of Skokie – https://goo.gl/bdxJym 
 

Cook County – https://goo.gl/EnXoUV 

 

Finding and contacting your state officials: 
 

Illinois State Board of Elections District - 

http://www.elections.il.gov/districtlocator/addressfinder.aspx 
 

Governor Bruce Rauner – https://goo.gl/wg8QSg 
 

State Senator Daniel Biss (IL-9) – 

http://senatorbiss.com/contact-us 
 

State Senator Ira Silverstein (IL-8) – 

http://www.senatorsilverstein.com/contact-us 

 

Finding and contacting your federal officials: 
 

Find Your Elected Official, from Common Cause – 

https://goo.gl/4FNxUQ 

 

Tips for contacting your elected officials: 
 

“Here’s Why You Should Call, Not Email, Your Legislators,” 

from The New York Times – https://goo.gl/VJxesW 
 

“How to Contact Your Elected Officials,” from USA.gov – 

https://www.usa.gov/elected-officials 
 

“A Simple Guide for Contacting Your Local Lawmakers (and 

What to Say to Them),” from Consumerist – 

https://goo.gl/5ai1Tr 
  
“Tips for Contacting Elected Officials,” from UC Berkeley 

Library – https://goo.gl/Xi38S8 


